Megan Egbert

From: Megan Egbert

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 2:03 PM

To: Eimy.Quispe@ct.gov

Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: Town of Montville Zoning Regulations Text Amendment
Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access application materials regarding a Zoning Regulation Text Amendment for
the Town of Montville regarding workforce housing. The Public Hearing for the amendment has been set for
December 10, 2024,

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-zc-5-crickets-corner-text-amendment/

Please review and forward any comments to our office. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you!

Megan Egbert

Administrative Assistant

Land Use and Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Tpke
Uncasville, CT 06382
860.848.6779



